
COULEE CORRIDOR CONSORTIUM
MEETING MINUTES
OTHELLO SENIOR CENTER
OTHELLO, WA
3-16-18 

Those in attendance:  Chair, Tim Alling; 1st V Chair, Mark Amara; 2nd V Chair, Ken Caylor; Treasurer, Barb Caylor; Lowell and Birdie Hensley, Denis Felton, Stephen McFadden and Julie Flyckt.

The meeting was called to order by the Chair, Tim Alling at 12:57 pm.

Introductions were given.

Barb Caylor agreed to record the minutes.

The Othello Sandhill Crane Festival will be  March 23-25 at Othello High School.  Brochures were passed around to all attending.  The speakers are lined up for the event.  The Banquet is Saturday night.

The Othello Community Museum will be open during the Festival from 10am-5pm.   It is located at 3rd and Larch. 

The Grant County Conservation District and WSU Grant-Adams Master Gardener Program is hosting the Columbia Basin Eco-Gardening Symposium “Swing into Spring” April 21 9am-1pm in Moses Lake.  Sign up by calling (509) 765-9618 or on line at www.columbiabasincds.org and registering under the symposium tab.

The Grant-Adams Master Gardener Plant Sale is May 5 from 8am-1pm at McCosh Park in Moses Lake.

Grand Coulee is having a Triple Fish Derby on 4-21/22/2018.  There will be lots of prizes given out.

The Eastern Washington Travel Planner was delivered in the area.  There will be one in each bag given out at the Othello Sandhill Crane Festival.

There was a nice article in the Spokesman Review Newspaper about Steamboat Rock.

Dry Falls Visitor Center opened March 1 to the public from 9am-4pm.  WI-FI is available.

The CCC Minutes for February 2018 were approved with a motion from Mark Amara and seconded by Ken Caylor.

The agenda was approved as prepared.

The Treasurer reported there is $6247.13 in the checking account.  Mark Amara motioned to approve the report and Denis Felton seconded the motion.  It was approved.

The 2005 Grant progress has the Coulee City kiosk panel graphic designs at 102%.   The kiosk panel edging material was talked about.  Larry  Julius (Gray & Osborn) is close to putting his engineers stamp on it.

Tim Alling will renew the SAM registration.  Barb Caylor will renew the Secretary of State registration.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Signs Now!, Moses Lake,  would like to be considered as a vendor for the kiosk panels.

The CCC is still looking at funding for repairing the Benge sign.

The Adopt-A-Highway contract is coming due.  Birdie Hensley will renew  that contract.  Our next highway clean-up is April 20 at 9am before the CCC meeting in Grand Coulee.  We will meet at the Lake Lenore restroom area.  Denis will pick up the supplies needed.

Membership recruiting needs more newspaper and technical output, flyers with info and application and presentations at clubs.

Memberships were received from Mark Amara and Denis Felton.

The next meeting is April 20 in Grand Coulee.  The location is not known right now.

Submitted by
Barb Caylor
Acting Secretary

2018 Future meetings:

May        Coulee City                                                   Sept               Mardon
June        Ephrata                                                         Oct                 Connell
July          Omak/Nespelem                                        Nov                Moses Lake
Aug          Soap Lake                                                     Dec               Ephrata

  
